DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL , JAMMU SESSION – 2019-2020 REVISION SHEET FOR CYCLE TEST -II

CLASS-IV SUBJECT-ENGLISH

TOPICS: L-6 A Broken Promise, Poem: My Frog Recycles All His Trash, L-7 Mother Teresa, Lit.- L-5 The King who had Two Horns, Grammar-Punctuation, Kinds of Adjectives, Degrees of kinds of Adjectives, Tenses (Simple), Comp. passage-Seen and Unseen, Paragraph Writing, Novel- L-4 The Enchanted Horse

Q1. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given below -

We must take proper care of our hair. Healthy hair looks beautiful and makes us feel good. It is important to keep our hair clean by washing it regularly with soap or shampoo. This removes the dirt and dust and prevents scalp infections. To have healthy hair, we must eat a balanced diet, which provides nourishment to our hair and skin. We should eat lots of green leafy vegetables, fresh fruits and cereals. Consumption of amla juice, ashgourd juice, pumpkin and coconut water enhances hair growth. Vitamin B6 found in cereals and egg yolk, helps to prevent hair loss and can be found in fish, egg, chicken and milk. We should avoid the intake of maida (fine flour) and deep- fried dishes, sweets made of white sugar, soft drinks, tea and coffee. If we follow a healthy regime of yoga and breathing exercises, we can enjoy healthy hair for a long time as it slows down the process of greying and ageing.

[A] Tick the most appropriate answer:-

(i) To have healthy hair, we must eat						
a) balanced diet b) deep-fried dishes c)sweets						
(ii). Vitamin B6 helps to prevent						
a) dandruff b) hair loss c) dust						
(iii) Yoga and breathing exercises slow down the process of						
a) greying b) ageing c) both a and b						
[B] State True or False:-						
i. Hair can be cleaned by washing it once in a week.()						
ii. Vitamin B12 prevents hair loss.()						

[C] Answer the following questions:-
Q1. How can we keep our hair clean?
Q2. Which food products contain Vitamin B12?
Q3. What should be avoided to keep our hair healthy?
Q2. Write a paragraph in about 70-80 words describing the given topic
'Books- Our Best Friends'
Help box: best friends, storehouse of knowledge, vocabulary, significant role, pleasure in reading, good habit, free time, varieties of books, etc.
Q3.Punctuate the following sentences :-
i. you should not immitate these monkeys.
ii. how delicious was the meal
iii. the girl who is in short hair is my cousin
iv. are you listening to me
v. Sonia please come to dance class tomorrow
Q4. Fill in the blanks with suitable adjectives :-
i. Mrs Sharma is wearing a saree.
ii. I borrowed an book from the library.
iii. Street food is
iv. The baby had cheeks.
v. The prince married the princess.
Q6. Identify the adjectives and write its kinds :-
i. Kolkata is a large, noisy city.
ii. Whose pen is lost in the class?
iii. That woman is poor but cheerful.
iv. You have taken my glasses.

v. Give me some money.

Q7.Fill in the blanks with the correct degree of adjective given in brackets:i. The cake is ______ than cookies.(sweet) ii. The present king seems _____ than the others who came before him. (courageous) iii. He is the _____ man that I have ever known.(wise) iv. Rohan is a _____ boy.(fat) v. My sister has _____ knowledge than me.(much) Q8. Name the tenses:i. Smita plays the piano in the hall downstairs. ii. The Class X exams will start tomorrow. iii. I liked her dance very much. iv. Geeta wrote a beautiful poem.

Q9. Change the tenses as directed in the brackets:-

- i. They will give the money to the poor. (simple past tense)
- ii. My grandfather visits us on Sundays. (simple future tense).
- iii. The maid cleans the floor. (simple past tense)

v. We shall plan for a trip to Mauritius.

- iv. We played cricket in the afternoon. (simple present tense)
- v. They spend their winter vacation in Ooty. (simple future tense)

Q10. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given:-

Blessed Teresa of Calcutta (now Kolkata), known to the world over as Mother Teresa, was born on August 26, 1920, in Skopje, Albania. She was christened as Gonxha Agnes Bojaxhiu. The family always called her Gonxha, which means flower bud, because she was plump and pink and always cheerful.

Gonxha's father died when she was a little girl, causing many hardships; but her mother supported the family with a fabric business she ran from home.

- i. When was Mother Teresa born?
- ii. Why did Mother Teresa's family call her Gonxha in childhood?

iii. Choose the antonym of the given word:-							
a. died -							
i.born	ii. birth						
b. always –							
i. forever	ii. never						
Q11. Answer the following questions:-							
i. What was the lion in the cage made of? How is a wax lion different from a live lion?							
ii. Why was the king p	unished by the rishi?						
iii. What was magical	about the horse brough	t by the poor Indian?					
iv. Why did the courti	ers praise the king?						
Q12. Match the words in column A with their meanings in column B:-							
Α		В					
I. unworthy	á	a. to say nice things about somebody					
ii. flatter	ŀ	o. to beat someone					
	C	c. not deserving respect					
Now, frame sentence	s with the words given	in column A.					
Q13. Reference to co	ntext:-						
i. "Why don't you sit o	down and enjoy with us	?"					
Identify the speaker a	nd the listener.						
ii. "He is quite the hip	ster dude."						
What does 'he' stand	for?						
Q14. Choose the corr	ect option:-						
i. The messenger has	come from						
a. Delhi	b. Magadha	c. Sinhal					
ii. Babban was the							
a. courtier	b. royal barber	c.musician					